Curly,
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures_ lst April, 1938,

Dear Sirs,
I beg to return herewith two copies of the plan,
forwarded with your letter of the 25th ultimo, of Forward

Cofferdam Bulkheads for your ships Nos, 1561 and 15635, and
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with regard thereto I have pleasure in stating that the
scantlinga and arrongements as shewn and amended will be

approved, provided they be carried out to the satisfaction

of the Soelety's Surveyors,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.
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